Sport Funding
	Funding allocation £5177 October 2013 and £3000 April 2014                         
	
	£8177

	Pyramid Sports Co-ordinator
	£1,158.00
	

	Gymnastics coaching
	£640.00
	

	West Dorset Sports Association Affiliation fees
	£25.00
	

	Teaching Assistant sports training
	£40.00
	

	Tri Golf equipment
	£198.85
	

	Tag Rugby equipment
	£72.92
	

	Hockey equipment
	£49.90
	

	Mat trollies 
	£364.00
	

	Dance festival
	£201.00
	

	Exercise pack
	£40.00
	

	Staff swimming teachers qualification
	£420.00
	

	Footballs and stopwatches
	£39.11
	

	Whole school Swimming lessons
	£2910.00
	

	‘Chance To Shine’ cricket
	£67.50
	

	Weymouth Outdoor Education 
	£970.00
	

	Orienteering entry fees
	£9.00
	

	Teacher training for tennis
	£10.00
	

	Quad Kids entry fees
	£10.00
	

	Pyramid swimming gala
	£110.00
	

	Cheerleading materials
	£50.00
	

	School team sport kits
	£252.00
	

	Key Stage 1 multi skills sports festival
	£125.00
	

	TOTAL SPEND AND BALANCE REMAINING
	£7762.28
	£414.72



Impact of funding:
Training for teachers and teaching assistants has increased knowledge and skills resulting in higher quality and greater range of PE and sport lessons provided for all pupils. One impact of the greater variety of sports on offer, along with lunchtime and after school clubs is inclusivity, especially with the introduction of orienteering and cheer leading.   In addition all children realise that they can all participate in all sports and at all levels; from interclass competitions to county level. The school has competed in a wide range of interschool competitions giving a very large percentage of children in Key Stage 2 the chance to represent the school. New competitions this year include year 3/4 tennis. There has been much success for the teams such as unihoc and tri golf and this has increased the enthusiasm, pride and commitment of the children. The Ambassador training is also key as it enables our students to take a more active role in planning and implementing PE across the school. They will also be passing on their training to year 5’s in order for their role to be continued in the future.  We will continue to encourage children, who don’t enjoy the more competitive sports, to participate more in sports based after school and lunchtime clubs, with a wider range of activities – for example badminton and Wii dance club.
